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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
<records@utc.wa.gov> 
 
April 15, 2008  
 
Carol Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Re: Docket A-072162 – Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections and Changes to Selected Rules in 
WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedural Rules 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On March 21, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a Notice of 
Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice) on the proposed revisions to selected rules in WAC 480-07, 
relating to procedural rules.   

 
General Comments 
 
Avista has reviewed the second discussion draft of the procedural rule changes in WAC 480-07. Avista 
appreciates the opportunity to present its views, and has no further comments on this matter.  Please direct any 
questions regarding these comments to the undersigned.     

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Ehrbar     
Regulatory Analyst 
Avista Corporation  
(509) 495-8620      
pat.ehrbar@avistacorp.com 
 


